
 

BULK RUBBISH COLLECTION 

The Shire will provide a bulk rubbish collection for households on the following dates: 
 

 

Gnowangerup – Tuesday 25th October 2022 
Ongerup – Wednesday 26th October 2022   

Borden – Thursday 27th October 2022                                                                                             

 

Items for collection must be placed in a neat, tidy pile on the verge no earlier than Saturday 15th 
October 2022.  Any items not collected by Council MUST be removed from your verge immediately 
following the collection. 

 

ACCEPTABLE ITEMS FOR COLLECTION 
 

ITEMS THAT WILL NOT BE COLLECTED 

Household furniture Household rubbish (included in regular refuse 
collections) 

White goods:  

• Stoves  

• Dishwashers  

• Washing machines 

• Dryers etc 

Building waste:  

• Bricks 

• Rubble 

• Sand 

• Cement 

• Asbestos 

• Cement products 

Note: fridge & freezer doors MUST be removed 
before placing on verge 

Gas cylinders 

Air conditioning units  Tyres & batteries  

General junk:  

• small electrical goods 

• Carpet 

• Lino 

• Mattresses etc 

• Car Bodies 
NOTE: all electrical items MUST have their plugs 
removed 

Household hazardous waste: 

• Oil 

• Pesticides 

• Solvents 

• Chemicals 

• Paint 

• Sprays 
 

E–Waste:  

• Computers 

• Televisions 

• DVD players 

Glass:  

• Windows 

• Doors 

• Sheet glass 

• Shower screens 

Unwanted pine  Flammable products 

Green waste is to be sorted & separated from 
other items 

Shed/garage roller doors longer than 1.5m 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  Council will not collect goods from outside any of the following properties: industrial 
or commercial businesses, empty/vacant lots, rights of way, lanes, reserves or parks. 
PLEASE CALL THE SHIRE DEPOT ON 9827 1338 TO ARRANGE PICK UP OF LARGE ITEMS INCLUDING 
VEHICLES 
 
Bob Jarvis 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


